
DOUBLE ADOBE SCHOOL DISTRICT #45 
GOVERNING BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
INTERVIEWS 

 
May 13, 2024 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S.38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of Double Adobe School 
District #45 Governing Board and to the general public that the Governing Board will hold 
interviews not open to the public during the week of May 13, 2024  as well as the weeks of May 
28, 2024 and June 3rd, 2024 in the school’s multipurpose room.  
 
 


